Partnership
for Families
GROW HERE.

800 West Graham Road
Richmond, Va 23222

May 19, 2017

Board Members of the Chamber RVA,

Often, many of the parents we serve at Partnership for Families come to our
facility for services with their children in tow. Partnership for Families
recognizes the need for educational activities to engage the children while
their parents are busy acquiring valuable assistance. This was the impetus for
“Wagons of Wonder!” Thanks to the generosity of Cobb Technologies, we
now have two wagons filled to the brim with educational activities and books
to read. These wagons have been a tremendous benefit while we assist the
parents. We are so grateful for their generosity and commitment to our
community. Cobb Technologies, together with Partnership for Families,
understands the gravity of how poverty affects a child’s development and
educational outcomes beginning in the earliest years of life. Cobb
Technologies is deserving of the prestigious Impact Award and we are proud
to call them a partner.

Sincerely,
Veronica Fleming

Executive Director
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partnershipforfamilies.org



